
  
     

  

  

 
     

       
  

  
 

  

 

             
          

               
                   

                
              

               
           

          

             
  

                
                

                 
           

      

                  
                 

               

               
                 

           



The stress of my situation has impacted considerably on my coping abilities and feel that
my time as a carer is limited given the current situation. While I would like to continue
providing for my sister in a loving home environment, it is more difficult every day and I
would be further distressed if abandonment of my sister was the only option left to me.
This option would not only be detrimental to us but would put a lot more financial
pressure on the Government.

The practical measures that would help me are -
Overnight and short term respite.
In home support and community access for my sister.
Financial support.
Long term supported accommodation in my region for when I can no longer care for my
sister and other alternatives would be available.

At present, none of these services are available in the Lockyer Valley. If this situation
could be rectified, I feel that I would be able to earn more income, participate more
actively in the community and rectify some of my own health issues which would in turn
help me cope better in my role as a carer.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration as part of your Inquiry. I look forward
to reviewing the outcome of this Inquiry and hope that your recommendations will
improve support for carers.

Yours sincerely,

Marilyn!
Tel- 




